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Good afternoon-

At this time, the state does not have the regulatory framework to permit the leasing of its
lands for CCS projects. Although, this is something DNR is currently exploring legislation for, in
concert with representatives of ADEC, AOGCC, and ADOR. Accordingly, any developments of
CCS as it relates to AK LNG are high level discussions about the potential role CCS could play in
their marketing strategy and their enthusiasm to see the state explore the regulatory
framework that would make it possible. 

In addition to the regulatory framework, there is still a great deal of work yet to do to further
delineate the storage potential of the state, particularly in Cook Inlet. Our Division and DGGS
are keen to participate in these studies and will have more work related to this forthcoming. 

Is there anything else specifically, you were interested in with your inquiry?

Kind Regards,
Haley

Haley Paine
Deputy Director
 

 
Department of Natural Resources
Division of Oil & Gas

550 W. 7th Avenue, Suite 1100
Anchorage, AK 99501-3510
Direct Phone: (907) 375-8247
Cell Phone: (907) 444-6802
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, contains information from the
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contain confidential and/or privileged information. The unauthorized review, use or disclosure of such information
may violate state or federal law. If you are an unintended recipient of this e-mail, please delete it, without first
saving or forwarding it, and, so that the DNR is aware of the mistake in sending it to you, contact Haley Paine at 907-
375-8247 or haley.paine@alaska.gov
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From: Plosay, James R (DEC) <jim.plosay@alaska.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 1, 2022 8:00 AM
To: Paine, Haley N (DNR) <haley.paine@alaska.gov>
Subject: FW: NOTICE: DOG Public Website User Email in Production
 
Hello –
 
You were recommended as a point of contact regarding CCS developments in the State.  I am looking
for any information regarding CCS developments near the Kenai to support AGDC’s proposed AK-
LNG liquefaction facility.
 

 

From: Hyun, James J (DNR) <james.hyun@alaska.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 16:28
To: Plosay, James R (DEC) <jim.plosay@alaska.gov>
Subject: RE: NOTICE: DOG Public Website User Email in Production
 
Hi Jim,
 
I would start with our deputy director, Haley Paine. She has been involved in preliminary
discussion regarding CCUS.
 
Regards,
James
 

From: jim.plosay@alaska.gov <jim.plosay@alaska.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 3:45 PM
To: dogpermitting (DNR sponsored) <DOG.Permitting@alaska.gov>
Subject: NOTICE: DOG Public Website User Email in Production
 
Name: Jim Plosay
Email: jim.plosay@alaska.gov
Message: Who would be a good contact to discuss CCS potential in Cook Inlet area? Jim
Plosay Air Permits Program Manager Alaska Dept of Environmental Conservation [907] 465-
5561
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